
Honorable Speaker, 

I rise today to voice my objection to the proposed legislation. While I 

respect the intentions behind this bill, I have several concerns that 

need to be addressed before we can move forward.  

Firstly, the current draft lacks clarity on its financial implications, 

which could significantly strain our already tight budget. Secondly, the 

proposed measures might inadvertently affect vulnerable communities, and 

it is imperative that we safeguard their interests. 

I urge my fellow members to reconsider the bill in its current form and 

work towards revisions that address these issues. Let us ensure that any 

legislation we pass is both fiscally responsible and equitable for all 

constituents. 

Thank you. 


